
 

 
Northwest Rankin Middle School  

National Junior Beta Club  
 

The National Junior Beta Club recognizes outstanding achievement, promotes character and social responsibility, 
encourages service involvement to school and community, fosters leadership skills, grants scholarships, and provides 

settings for our children to develop interpersonal relationship skills. 
 
NWRMS Junior Beta Club Requirements 
 
Academic Requirement: 

• Students must achieve a combined average of 90 in their core classes (Math, Language, 
Social Studies and Science) for one semester prior to application to the NWRMS Junior Beta 
Club. 

• Students must maintain a combined average of 90 in their core classes in order to remain an 
active member.  Students who fail to maintain their grades will be considered for academic 
probation. 

 
Service and Leadership Requirement: 

• Students must attend all meetings. If a student misses more than two meetings, he/she will 
no longer be a member of Beta Club (1​st​ Thursday of each month during Zero Block, 
additional meetings as needed throughout the year). 

• Students must complete EIGHT service hours by Thursday, May 7, 2020 and submit a service 
log on that day, documenting all service hours or he/she will no longer be a member of the 
Beta Club. 

• Students are required to complete at least three different projects.  
 
Character Requirement: 

• Students’ behavior should be exemplary in the classroom, at school and while representing 
NWRMS and The NWRMS Junior Beta Club. 

• Students should have no more than two blocks of ISS as a result of inappropriate behavior. 
o Students with any ISS, will NOT be allowed to participate in the Beta Retreat. 

• Students should never have a full day (or more) of In School Suspension or Out of School 
Suspension. 

 
Application 
It is the student’s responsibility to fill out the application. They must be 
signed into student email to complete the application 
NWRMS National Junior Beta Club Application – DUE Friday, December 
13​th​. 
Using your Smartphone or other device, please scan the QR Code to fill out 
the application or go to ​http://bit.ly/JrBetaApp​(Case Sensitive) to fill out the 
application on a computer.  
*If accepted, students will receive a welcome letter by Friday, January 17​th​ and his/her first 
meeting will be Thursday, February 6​th​ in the cafeteria during Zero Block. 

http://bit.ly/JrBetaApp

